Workshop on Conservation Laws

Trondheim, Norway August 21 - 23, 1995

Call for papers

This workshop will be an informal forum for presentation of new and recent results concerning
conservation laws. The main focus of the workshop will be on mathematical analysis and numerical
methods, but presentations concerning applications are also welcome. There will be a series of longer
lectures given by invited speakers, as well as shorter contributed sessions. The invited speakers will have
time to give a broad introduction to a particular field. The contributed sessions are expected to last 20
minutes including discussion. For the contributed talks, an abstract should be submitted to the scientific
committee before March 1, 1995. There will be no proceedings from this workshop but copies of
accepted abstracts will be distributed at the workshop.

Invited speakers

A. Bressan, Trieste

C. Johnson, Gothenburg

B. Engquist, Los Angeles/Stockholm

B. Plohr, Stony Brook

T. Gimse, Oslo

E. Tadmor, Tel Aviv

J. Goodman, New York (to be confirmed)
R. Winther, Oslo

D. Hoff, Bloomington

Deadlines:

e March 1, 1995: Submission of abstracts.
e May 1, 1995: Registration.

Registration fee:

There is no registration fee for registrations received before April 1, 1995. For registrations received after
this date there is a fee of USD 100.

Abstracts:

For the contributed talks, an abstract not exceeding one typewritten page should be submitted to the
scientific committee before March 1, 1995.



